JOHNSTOWN CITY COUNCIL
PUBLIC HEARING
FOR BILL NO. 32 OF 2018
Wednesday, NOVEMBER 14, 2018

The Public Hearing was convened at 5:32 PM by Mayor Janakovic. Counciilmembers attending
were Mr. Britt, Mayor Janakovic, Rev. King, Mrs. Mock and Mr. Vitovich. Mrs. Stanton and
Mr. Williams did not attend due to health-related issues. Solicitor Benjamin and City Manager
Hayfield were in attendance.

Solicitor Benjamin identified the hearing as being advertised for public comment on Bill 32 of
2018, addressing amendments to 2018 Budget, to ensure appropriate advertisement and public
hearing.

No public comments were offered.

The solicitor noted an anticipated amendment to Bill 32 which would result in a subsequent
hearing being held after amendments expected to be introduced at a Special Meeting to be held

November 27 or 28, 2018.

The Public Hearing adjourned at 5:35 PM.



